
HAWKS 

 

We have had yet another busy week with lots going on and finished off with a spectacular 

Interhouse Music Competition.  Just so that you’re aware, due to the musical bonanza that has 

taken place today, unfortunately we were unable to go through the homework, but I can assure 

you that we will go through it together as a class next week, as I believe that is more beneficial to 

the children’s learning. If you can, please get the Pizza Express slips returned to Mrs Taylor in the 

office as soon as possible.  

Have a great weekend and I can't wait to hear about all your adventures on Monday! 

Best Wishes, 

Miss Kelly 

 

A message from Mrs Gurney:  

Dear All,  

We have been working hard on singing in 2 parts for the Spring Music Evening. Some of the 

children were unsure whether they could come or not so I thought I'd send a quick note to confirm 

the details.  All Key Stage 2 children are invited and some have signed up to play a solo on an 

instrument they have lessons on. Every class will be performing as a class and then the Interhouse 

music winners from today's competition will also be performing their composition. The concert is in 

the school hall from 6pm until about 7.30pm. It would be fabulous to have as many children there 

as can make it.  

Many Thanks, 

 Sally Gurney 

Date Week commencing: 17/03/2025 
Maths - Converting; fractions to decimals to percentages 

English      - Written an informative piece on Com 
     - Written a letter through the perspective of Mother, from “The         
       Journey” 

Other Subjects 
 
 
 

 

Art: Started a perspective drawing inspired by L.S. Lowry  
Music: Started learning the melody to “Somebody you love” 
PE: Gymnastic pairs routine with a hoop 
Science: Symbols and circuits 
SPAG: - Passive and active voice 
            - Subordinating clauses 

Outside of the 
curriculum 

Interhouse Music Day 
Band Practice 



Spellings 
School Learning At Home Learning 
Marvellous 
Mischievous 
Muscle 
Necessary 
Neighbour 
Nuisance 
Occupy 
Occur 
Opportunity 
Parliament 

Height 
History 
Imagine 
Increase 
Important 
Interest 
Island 
Knowledge 
Learn 
Length 
 

I would like you to practice the “At Home 
Learning” spellings with your child but if you 
would like to practice the school spellings to 
help your child further, then please feel free. 

 

 



Term 4 Calendar 
Tuesday 25th March – Spring music evening at 6pm 

Friday 28th March - Parent celebration assembly 

Friday 4th April – Easter church service at 2:15pm and last 
day of term 

 


